8th February 2019
 
Dear Parents & Carers,

On Thursday 7th March we will be celebrating World Book Day with lots of exciting 'bookish' events. This year we will not be dressing up, but instead we would like to invite the children to decorate a potato as a book character. We will hold an exhibition of the potatoes on World Book Day and there will be prizes for the most original and creative entries.

We look forward to seeing what the children produce.

Thank you for your support,

Mrs Holloway
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